
November 16, 2017

Dear WPS Families,

Our concert is on Tuesday, December 12 at 2:00 pm in the gym.
We will be featuring students in grades K-5, as well as band and chorus.

I encourage the students to “dress nicely” but please keep in mind that it is a 
regular day at school (including lunch, recess, and their other specials). 

Our focus at the concert is to demonstrate the skills the students have been 
learning. 

If you have any questions please let me know.
We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Jen Doiron
doironj@region-12.org
Elementary Music Specialist
Burnham School/Washington Primary School


